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0353 - Population and Maintenance of the Market Sector Code within the 
Supply Point Register 

Consultation close out date: 01 July 2011 

Respond to: enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk 

Organisation:   npower 

Representative: Amie Charalambous 

  

Do you support or oppose implementation? 

Support/Qualified Support/Neutral/Not in Support/Comments* delete as appropriate 

Has your support/opposition changed as a result of the issues raised in 
this further consultation? 

Yes/No* delete as appropriate 

Please summarise (in one paragraph) the key reason(s) for your 
support/opposition. 
We would still offer qualified support for the Modification for the reasons given in our original 
response 
 
We believe Ofgems further consultation raises a different issue with what the intention of original 
modification 0353 is trying to resolve.   
The issue of the “The Gas Supply Licence definition in SLC6 is not exactly mirrored under UNC353. In 
particular, the UNC353 definition is based on “use” at the premises whereas the gas supply licence 
definition is influenced by the contractual arrangements”.   
 
We acknowledge that the licence and the code should be consistent in terms of definition.  However, 
in this instance we feel that this should be raised as a separate modification altogether.   
The intent of the original modification is to populate the Market sector code within the supply point 
register rather than the clarification of the definition of terms. 
 
 

Are there any additional issues that you believe should be recorded in the 
Supplemental Report? 

No 

 

 


